Screening for the 2018-19 season takes place on 8th September – application forms will be released shortly
Pre-Screening for U13 and U15 who are not currently in the programme takes place on Saturday 16th June 2018 at



Swanwick Hall School



Derby Road



Swanwick



Derbyshire



DE55 1AE

If you would like to take part please complete the attached form and return it by post to the address shown on the form.
